LPPS School Food Services

FREE BI-WEEKLY MEAL SERVICE FOR STUDENTS DELIVERED TO THEIR DOOR NOW AVAILABLE! YOU MUST REGISTER BY MONDAY, MARCH 30!
Register online at https://mealstoyou.org/emergency-meals-to-you-application/

Livingston Parish Public Schools has partnered with Baylor University's "Meals to You" program to provide free meals to our students for the duration of the COVID-19 school closure. "Meals to You" will ship 10 breakfast meals and 10 lunch meals bi-weekly to students. Meals will be delivered by mail and are shelf stable and easy prep. 

Parents and/or care takers MUST opt-in to participate the FREE "Meal to You" service by completing the online registration from. Registration is easy and can be completed by using a smart phone or any other internet-enabled device. 
To complete your online application visit https://mealstoyou.org/emergency-meals-to-you-application/ 
When completing the application make sure to select Livingston Parish Public Schools as your child's school, so we can verify their enrollment in the district. 
The DEADLINE to complete your online registration is Monday night, March 30, 2020. Parents and/or care takers will need to use their 9-1-1 physical address (including apartment #, if applicable) for shipping of meals. Parents who miss this window to apply will NOT be able to secure meals through this program after the application deadline Monday night. 
Meals are expected to begin shipping shortly after the registration process is completed.

The Baylor Collaborative on Hunger and Poverty is excited to work with school districts and state agencies across the U.S. to ensure students have the nutritious meals they need, even when school i…


